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FEBRUARY 8 MEETING
[11550] January 13, 2000 TO: FIXED-INCOME ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 1-00 RE:
FEBRUARY 8 MEETING
______________________________________________________________________________ A meeting of
the Institute’s Fixed Income Advisory Committee has been scheduled for Tuesday, February
8, 2000 at 10:00 a.m. The meeting will be held at the Institute’s offices, in the David Silver
Conference Room. Lunch will be served following the meeting. The meeting will focus on a
variety of issues relating to fixed income securities, including disclosure and price
transparency, the SEC’s recent municipal securities roundtable, the NASD’s corporate bond
transparency proposal and transmission of put notices for variable rate demand notes. If
there are other items that you wish to discuss at the meeting, please include them on your
response form. Please complete the attached form and fax it to Stephanie Holly
(202/326-5827) by February 1, 2000. Any questions regarding the meeting may be directed
to the undersigned at 202/326-5824. Amy B.R. Lancellotta Senior Counsel Attachment
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